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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
What a hot week it has been for everyone!   It hasn't stopped us enjoying our 
Olympic themed sports days.  It was wonderful that so many of you  
attended.   
We are trying really hard to increase the number of events that we invite you on 
site for so that you can learn more about our curriculum and see your children  
enjoying school.   
A big thank you to Mrs Beckwith for organising the sports days.  
Our early years children have also enjoyed their visits to Stanley Park this week, 
learning about their local environment.  Thanks to all of the parents, carers and 
family members who volunteered on the days to make the visits possible. 
School has also hosted visits from 'My Bank' this week so a big thank you to this 
organisation.   
As I'm sure you can imagine, we are incredibly busy at this time of the year  
organising end of term celebrations for classes and preparing the children's'  
annual written reports so please be patient if you are requesting a meeting with a 
teacher or senior member of staff.   
You are all important to us but there are 478 children in the school and we can't 
always see everyone immediately.  We have a 48 hour policy with regard to  
responding to requests for meetings. 
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
 
Best wishes, Ms Booth and team.  
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Please click here to view 
term dates for the next 

school year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dinner money, Breakfast club and Extra 
Nursery  

Session payments should be made at the 
weekend in  

advance for the following week. Payment 
can be made  online through  

Parent Pay.  

https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Ofsted-Report-2023.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Term-Dates-2024-25.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Term-Dates-2023-24.pdf


 

 

 Attendance Matters 
 

 

 

Whole School Target: 97% -  

This week’s Whole school attendance: 89.1% 
 

 

 

 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 9:00am 
each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the school will result in 

a home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not possible, 

Class      Attendance %     Position 

Costa Rica  95.4%    1st  

Russia   95.3%    2nd 

India   94.7%    3rd 

Kenya   92%     4th 

New Zealand 91.3%    5th 

China   89.4%    6th 

Caterpillars  89%     7th 

Chile   88.33%    8th 

Butterflies  88.2%    9th 

Australia  88%     10th 

Germany  87.3%     11th 

Japan   86.2%    12th 

Ladybirds  86%     13th 

Morocco  83.3%    14th 

France   82%     15th 

 

Classes  

New Zealand 

and  

Costa Rica 

who are our  

Attendance winners 

this week.  

To the 344 children 

who had 100% 

attendance this 

week. 

 

 

Class 

Caterpillars                    

Butterflies            

Ladybirds 

France            

Germany 

Australia 

New Zealand       

Kenya         

Morocco          

Chile   

Costa Rica  

India   

Russia   

China   

Japan 

 

Name 

Paris A & Marnie F 

Sylvia D 

Alfie L 

Jack L 

Thomas DB 

Zuriel O 

Abdullah CM 

Logan B 

Zackery S 

Elona E 

Orla E 

Eliza S 

Bence B 

Ruby Mc 

Alexis H 

T E A M 

EYFS/ KS1  New Zealand KS2  Costa Rica 





                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

                                      Click here to view             

 

 

PE TIMETABLE 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Monday:  
New Zealand 

Year 5 swimming  
Tuesday:   
 Australia  
Costa Rica 

Wednesday:  
France  

 Morocco 
Year 6 

 Thursday:  
                         Germany 

Chile 
Friday:  
Kenya 

 

 

 

 

                    Apply Here                        

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO 
Mert A 
Alfie A 
Oskar D 
Baran H 
Lena K 
Milan B 

Munashe M 
Oliver J 
Eitan J 
Roman J 

https://gwladysstreet.org/lunchtime/
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims


Year 5 

Year 1 Year 3 

Year 6 



Nursery have had lots of fun visiting Stanley Park this week.  
The children were very well behaved and used their listening ears throughout.  

We had a picnic in the sunshine and enjoyed playing in the long wavy grass, where we 
found lots of different bugs.  

We are so proud of the children. 



For Mental Health and  
Wellbeing 

Crisis Care line 
*Families/Professionals can call: 0151 293 
3577 or 0151 282 4724 or freephone 0808 196 
3550.       
*Email: CrisisCare@alderhey.nhs.uk 
*General enquiries:  0151 293 3662 
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-
young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-
support/ 
 SHOUT (Alder Hey)   
A free, confidential, 24/7 text message sup-
port service for any CYP who is feeling over-
whelmed or struggling to cope. 
To start a conversation text the 
word  GREEN  to 85258 
More info here:  
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/reach-out/ 

FamilyLine is a free service available to  

support adult family members on all  

aspects of family life issues via  

telephone, text message and email.  

Whether it’s emotional support or  

practical advice on any aspect of par-

enting or broader family issues. 

We are open Monday to Friday:  

9am –9pm.  

The helpline will be covered by SHOUT 

text crisis line outside these hours,  

including weekends and bank holidays.  

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9saXZlcnBvb2xjYW1ocy51czEyLmxpc3QtbWFuYWdlLmNvbS90cmFjay9jbGljaz91PTI5ZDA2MTcyYTU2NmE3YTA2MmM4YzRiMDEmaWQ9NzIwZWY5MTJjMyZlPTU4YWU5ZjgyMTY=&i=NWVjZTgwODQxZGFkMGQwZTJiN2UxYjI3&t=enA0dlNBQ1Vl
mailto:CrisisCare@alderhey.nhs.uk
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/children-young-people/covid-19-liverpool-camhs-support/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/reach-out/
https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/children-families/familyline/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/liverpool/summer2024/


 

https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/events/tags/aces/
https://www.evertoninthecommunity.org/projects/support/blue-base-pantry/



